WHAT TO EXPECT AT YOUR APPOINTMENT
Safety Protocol Changes:
​
The outbreak of COVID-19 in this province has changed the way all public businesses operate. We have made some changes to ensure your visit to our dental office is safe.
To accommodate this safety precaution, WE ASK ALL PATIENTS TO CALL THE OFFICE in advance at 902-681-9111.

We have operated as a walk-in clinic to treat dental emergencies for the past 5 years, but now are changing the practice model slightly. We will still be happy to provide SAME-DAY TREATMENT for DENTAL EMERGENCIES, however, will assign times for patients to arrive at the office. Please call the office before you arrive so that we can give you a specific time for your examination. Although you may have to wait at home a little longer, there will be less waiting at the office, as a dentist will discuss your dental issue right away.
​
Fundy Dental has always prided itself on treating true dental emergencies the same day the problem is acutely painful. This will not change. We will also attempt to treat every urgent issue the same day, however, time restrictions may require a second visit on occasion.
 

1) BEFORE YOU ARRIVE AT FUNDY DENTAL
· Please call the office before visiting the clinic (902-681-9111). We will provide an appointment time for your examination so you will not have to wait in our reception area.
 
2) WHEN YOU ARRIVE AT THE OFFICE
· Our doors will be locked to minimize the number of patients walking into the clinic. Please call the office when you arrive.
· A staff member will greet you at the door and go over the provided information then escort you to the triage room. 
· The rest of your patient experience will be like before:
· One of our dentists will evaluate your issue and provide treatment options for the condition
· All true dental emergencies will be treated asap;
· Urgent dental conditions will be treated right away or scheduled later in the day;
· Elective treatment will be performed when convenient (same day or rescheduled)
· Please note that all payment is due at the completion of your appointment.
 
Our office is strictly following the guidelines for safe dental practice as set by our Provincial Dental Board of Nova Scotia (PDBNS) and the Nova Scotia Dental Association (NSDA). We may look a little different for certain procedures as we will do more personal protective equipment (PPE), however, you will receive the same high-quality dental care.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.
 
Fundy Dental Centre
902-681-9111

